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Casio Announces Postponement of Release of Consolidated Financial Results for Fiscal 

Year Ended March 31, 2020 

 

We at Casio would like to extend our deepest condolences to everyone who has been affected by 

the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) and our sympathy for everyone whose day-to-day situations 

have been complicated by this pandemic. 

 

TOKYO, April 24, 2020 — Casio Computer Co., Ltd. announced today that the company will 

delay the announcement of the company’s consolidated financial results for the fiscal year 

ended March 31, 2020, which had been scheduled for May 13 (Wed), 2020. See details below. 

 

1. Reason for Postponement 

Although Casio had been preparing to announce its financial results on May 13 (Wed), 2020, 

the company now expects certain account settlement procedures and audit work at domestic and 

overseas units to be delayed due to lockdowns around the world to prevent the spread of the 

novel coronavirus and increased telework under declared states of emergency. For these reasons, 

the company has had to postpone its originally scheduled announcement of financial results. 

 

2. Updated Schedule 

The announcement of financial results for the fiscal year ended March 31, 2020 has been 

rescheduled for May 22 (Fri), 2020. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience to our investors, shareholders, and others and ask for your 

understanding in this matter. 


